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On January 29th, Harold Washington College received the prestigious 

CHEA Award.  We were honored for  

 

“Outstanding Institutional Practice in Student Learning 

Outcomes” 

 
This award was granted due to the outstanding work of the College’s 

Assessment Committee, led by Dr. Michael Heathfield. 

 
“CHEA is a national advocate and institutional voice for self-regulation of  

academic quality through accreditation.  CHEA is an association  of 3,000  

degree-granting colleges and universities and recognizes institutional and  

programmatic accrediting organizations.” 

 

To find out more about CHEA please visit www.chea.org 


